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Monday 19  October 2020 Term 4 Week 2 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Tuesday 20 October Stage 3 Learn to Surf begins 

Wednesday 21 October Year 6 Interrelate 

13-23 October Virtual Book Fair 

19-23 October Book week 

Friday 23 October Book Character Dress-up day 

 

Scripture (combined ONLY), will be starting back on 
Monday next week. At this stage it will just be combined 
scripture, as Catholic Scripture will not be starting just 
yet. 

If you know anyone that has a child starting in 2021, get 
them to enrol ASAP. Kindy Orientation is now happening  
Wks 4, 5, 6 on Thursday and Fridays from 9:30am - 
10.30am. 
 

Have a great week  

 
Thank you 
 
B. Mirana 

  
PRINCIPAL NEWS 
 

It is wonderful to be back at school. Kingscliff is always 
an exciting place to be. A huge thank you to Mrs Mirana,     
Mrs Gray and Mrs Nicholls, who each relieved in higher   
duties, in my absence. The school was left in very capable 
hands. I look forward to the busy term ahead, including 
our resurrected Kinder Orientation Program for 2021 
new students. Many other activities are also being slowly           
recommenced this term also. Thank you all for            
continuing to support and assist us with our COVID safe 
plans for our school. Social distancing of adults is still 
our primary focus, particularly at pick up each afternoon. 
 
Thank you and see you all soon. 
 
Diana Foley 
PRINCIPAL 
 
Deputy Principal's News 
 
A big thank you for all your support over the past few 
weeks while Mrs Foley has been on leave. 

I would also like to thank Shannon Gray for filling in my 
position as Deputy Principal during this time, along with 
Donna Nichols, who filled in as Assistant Principal Early 
Stage 1. 

It is great to have Mrs Foley back and I look forward to 
a great term, celebrating with Year 6 in their final term 
at Kingy Public School. 

Our new playground times have been a huge success, with 
so much more room for our students to spread out and 
play. In the coming weeks, when the hall is finished, this 
will also give our students even more room.  

Reminder that surfing starts this week on Tuesday. If 
your child has enrolled and paid they need to make to 
make sure they come with their swimmers, towel,        
sunscreen, water bottle and NO LUNCH ORDERS.      

Students should wear their school uniform. 

Tomorrow the council are coming to change our parking 
signs. Please make sure you are familiar with the changes. 
These changes will be in effect on both Orient and  
Sutherland streets.  

Paint Room 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool 

 

  https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/ 

 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool
https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/
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Welcome back to Term 4! 

Statement of Accounts 

These were sent out last week in the post. Your 
prompt payment is much appreciated. 

Kindergarten Orientation 

This will take place over 3 weeks with children  
attending 3 sessions from 9.30-10.30am on either 
Thursday 5/11. 12/11 and 19/11 or Fridays 6/11, 
13/11 and 20/11. 

Bookings are Essential 

 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.15pm 

UNIFORM SHOP 
The KPS Uniform Shop has a variety of stock available for  
purchase and will be available until stock is sold out.   
 

 

 

 

 

Shorts  - Sizes 2, 4, & 14+ available. (Limited Stock) 

Shirts - Size 2, 4 & 14 Limited stock in size 12 

Skirts  - Size 6- 14. 

Second-hand uniforms are also available from the school office. 

If we do not have the item you are after, it can be  
ordered from Mr Charles through their website 
www.mrcharles.com.au, phone 1800 810 182 or  
email admin@mrcharles.com.au. 

Thank you. 

SURFSIDE BUS LINES 

Bus Incidents 

131500 or www.transport.nsw.gov.au 

(go to: Contact Us, Complaints, Buses) 

 

 

 

Students will be celebrating BOOK WEEK in Week 
2 this term. This year's theme is "Curious      
Creatures, Wild Minds" and all students in Kindy 
to Year 6 have been curious creatures and       
using their wild minds during Library lessons last 
term. They will continue with curious and wild    
activities in Term 4 to celebrate Book Week and 
to promote a love of reading.  
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CANTEEN CORNER 

 
A temporary canteen is operating in the 
former Learning Centre while the  
new canteen is under construction.   

The canteen will be operating TUESDAY to FRIDAY with a revised 
menu. There are no burgers, pizza, lasagne or muffins.  Menu’s are 
available on School Stream and the school website.  Due to the 
current situation, parents are not permitted to access the  
canteen.  Parents can make payments at the office (2nd window), 
or online and provide your receipt number on your child's order.  
Children can deliver their pre-paid and cash orders to the canteen. 

The Canteen will be limited to Orders Only. 
There will be no sales over the counter. 

REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

   KIMP NEWS  
 
 

It’s so great to be back in the swing of lessons and     
rehearsals. Thank you for adjusting to the changed    
rehearsal days for Senior Band and Intermediate Band. 
It is very exciting to be welcoming some new players into 
Intermediate Band this week. 
 
All KIMP students should have brought home a purple 
practice journal sheet to fill in this term. Please support 
them in filling this in each week and then signing it     
before they bring it back at their lesson. Hopefully it 
will help encourage a practice routine at home.            
 
Consistency is the secret to making good progress and 
ongoing enjoyment. 
 
Thank you for all the support at home!! 
 
 
 

Nicky Cooper 
Kingscliff Instrumental Music Program 
Kingscliff Public School 
 

nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au  

New 
 Canteen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our "Virtual Book Fair" is now 

open and will close on Friday 

23rd October. What a fabulous 

way to  encourage our students 

to read, whilst also supporting 

our school. Please check       

Seesaw, Facebook,   Instagram 

and School Stream for more 

information about the online 

catalogue and ordering process.  

 

 

 

 

Olivia from Stage 3 is a finalist in the Youth Poetry 
Slam competition. Olivia wrote a fantastic Slam       
Poetry piece and is the youngest participant in the 
competition, having joined an online workshop through 
her own initiative in early September. 

Come and support Olivia in the Youth Poetry 
Slam *online edition* on November 1st at            
3-5pm! Olivia is part of a showcase of fresh new    
voices from the Poets out Loud Youth Program. This 
program is a new initiative empowering young people, 
with 122 young people across the Northern Rivers             
participating in poetry workshops.  

Olivia is one of 15 entrants in the running for a $400 
first prize after creating and filming her own slam 
poem. Tune in online on Sunday, November 1st, at  
3-5pm and be a part of the fun! Vote for your        
favourite poet in the People's Choice award. 

Tickets are free. Get yours now at  

https://youthslam.eventbrite.com.au 

 

 

 
PBL Winners Term 4 - Week 2 

 

Kiki. C—KFS Judah. S.—2G 

Mason. S—2MW        Elka. G.—3SC 

Tilly. O-J—3SC         Jorja. G—2MW 

Elliot. P—3SC         Mila. G—3/4B 

mailto:nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au
https://youthslam.eventbrite.com.au/
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THIS WEEK AROUND THE SCHOOL 

     

 

      

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

THIS SPACE 

IS VACANT 

 

 

  


